Dear CYP Colleague
 
Please see below message from Swansea Parent Carer Forum and find attached the excellent booklet that the team have put together to support parent carers in Swansea.
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COVID-19 Information for Parent Carers
We do hope this email reaches you safe and well.  We know what a challenging time it has been adjusting to the current situation. 
 
It has been very overwhelming keeping track of changing services as they adapt and knowing what services are still available and how to best support our families.  With this in mind, Swansea Parent Carer Forum felt there was a need to collate parent carers questions and concerns.  We then started working with Swansea Council and Swansea Bay University Health Board to make sure these questions and concerns are met with clear accurate information and any gaps addressed.
 
The result is a co-produced booklet,  'COVID-19 Information for Parent Carers'. 
 
We are very pleased to publish the first issue. As the situation develops and you have further questions we will publish updates in subsequent issues.  
We really hope you find the information useful.
 
Didn't answer your question? Then please let us know.  It is your experiences and voice that guide our work.  info@swanseapcf.org
 
 
We would like to thank all parent carers who have contributed to this document through Swansea's communities and to Swansea Council and Swansea Bay University Health Board.  We look forward to your feedback.
  
The Swansea PCF Team 
 https://swanseapcf.org/
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